
SHARE Atlanta‘s (SA)  

March for Babies‘ Chairman‘s TENT 

SA‘s Memory Corner with Heart Memorial Tree 

We ―Walk to Remember‖ Our Precious Babies 

 

***Join with or Donate to Team SA or Sponsor 

a Member—Click on our URL!! 

www.marchforbabies.org/team/SHAREATL  
 

We ―Walk to Remember‖... 
 

On the day of the walk, come to SA‘s Chairman‘s 

TENT, and place your baby‘s name on our Memory 

Heart Tree and on our SA Poster!  

To Raise Funds for SA:  Sign up for SA‘s Team but 

walk ANYWHERE in USA. Walk on your own team, 

but donate funds to SA– HOW?—email Cindy Ivey 

<cynthiaivey@comcast.net>  SA TEAM Captain 

Why SA ―Walks to Remember‖ -  SA Angel Garden..                         

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l-KtNSDrQGU 

SA‘s Website Info..                                                        

http://www.shareatlanta.org/legacy/mods09info.htm 

Every  Child is special.. 

Every Dime counts. 

*Together we make a difference.*  

MODS & SA 

http://www.wsbtv.com/

video/22986827/index.html 

SHARE Atlanta©4.2009-12      

Top Family Team 

Since 2005! 

Walked  

Since 1998! 



The front and back of SA‘s March for Babies shirt!   
Jennifer Greer, originator of our involvement with MODS (since 1998), designed the 

backs of our MODs’ shirts.The shirt says it ALLl!! 

  

SA—5 years in a row..Top Downtown Family Team!!  
http://www.shareatlanta.org/legacy/MODmenu.htm SA & MODS 

―Once again, I am walking to 

honor my three daughters -
Grace Marie, who was lost to a 

2nd trimester miscarriage on 

6.14.03, and my precious miracle 

twins, Margaret Rose and Katherine 

Patricia, who were born 6 weeks 

early on 1.13.05 after an extremely 

difficult pregnancy. They have 

grown from tiny preemies to active toddlers who    

challenge and delight us every single day.”            

Elise Beltrami 2007 

On May 16, 2007, my son Aidan Grey Campbell was born still at 22 weeks and 

2 days. Quite simply, there is nothing worse than losing a child. Of course, along 

with the loss of your child, there is the loss of your dreams and hopes for that 

child.  

 

After May 16th I knew that I would never be able to do all the things I had planned 

to do with Aidan. There would be no trips to the aquarium or to the zoo. I would 

never get to comfort him after he got hurt or kiss him goodnight. Never again 

could I hold him in my arms or tell him “I love you.” All the usual ways that 

mothers get to share their love and affection with their child were no longer avail-

able to me. Instead, I had to find other ways to show how much I love my son. 

 

The MODS’ March for Babies was one wonderful way for me and my husband to show our friends and family just 

how important Aidan is to us. Our SA team was named “Team Aidan Campbell” to honor Aidan’s memory. On 

our MODS’ website, we were able to share Aidan’s story. As the donations came pouring in, we found ourselves 

overwhelmed not only by the generosity shown, but also by the thoughtful responses we received. 

 

When we walked with the other twelve members of Team Aidan, it was an uplifting experience seeing all of us in 

our matching t-shirts and knowing that we were all there because of how important Aidan was to us. I know Aidan 

was very proud of us that day. I think he was especially proud of his grandmother who walked the entire 5.2 miles 

even though she suffers permanent damage from a stroke. And perhaps, even more rewarding is the thought that 

the money we raised to honor Aidan may prevent other families from having to suffer the same tremendous loss. 

Thoughts from Some of our Top Walkers… 

Lt. Jennifer with SA 

mom, Christie. 

Yes you can!! Tamera - 2006 Top Fundraiser  
4.13.06 E-mail: “Marcia, I'm sooo excited! Look so 

far :) $675.00  YEAH!!!! I'm going to keep bugging 

people!!! I've never had the guts to do something like 

this, but because I'm doing it in honor of Kenny and 

helping all the babies..I'd do anything!  

Tammy‘s Final Total:   $7,555.00 !!! 

In memory of Kenny ~ Stillborn at 38 weeks 2.13.06 

‗08- SA‘s Team Aiden 

SA’s annual 
“Walk to Remember”          April 30, 2011 

Lt. Cindy Ivey 

 SA‘s Wonderful Team Captain  

With National Award 

Tammy & Chris 

“Outreach for Healing”  
March for Babies 
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SHARE Atlanta (SA) ―Walks to Remember‖ 

Our Precious Babies 

As We Raise Funds for the March of Dimes 

EJ when he was in the hospital—14 weeks early. 

 

EJ 2010 Easter!!! 

 

Isn‘t he beautiful!!! 

For Healthy Babies and Happy Families 

The Williams join us at the 

March for Babies in memory 

of  their daughter Courtney 

and in honor of EJ. 

SHARE Atlanta‗s 

 

Eric and Shakina 
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